

September 28, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be aware that sports physicals for 6th through 8th grade students will be held at the **middle school** health office on the following date:

Wednesday, October 28, 2015 - Between the hours of 9:30am until 12:30pm.

Physicals are by appointment only. Please schedule an appointment by phone with Mrs. Mulryne at: 609-259-7292 Ext. #5102, or email at MulrynJ@ufrsd.net.

Students must bring athletic physical forms Part A (completed and signed by a parent) and Part B to their scheduled physical. Each physical must include a health update form and participation form.

All students who have their physicals performed by a private physician must have paperwork into the main office by **November 1, 2015**. All incomplete forms will be returned for completion. As a reminder late submissions will result in any of the following: significant processing delays, missing tryouts, and/or loss of participation, so it is extremely important that all paperwork is submitted by the due date.

Athletic forms are available in the Middle School main office or at the school website www.ufrsd.net.

Sincerely,

Philip Ricci Athletic Director

Website: www.ufrsd.net

Twitter: @StoneBridgeMS